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OWLING ASSOCIATION

Bill Wallis Award
The Essex County Bowling Association Bill Wallis Award was set up to commemorate Bill Wallis, ECBA Secretary from 1961-1974. The award is  presented to any member of a club, who has not represented the County Association, but has given at least ten years of outstanding service to bowls within the Essex County Association. Nominations must be made through a club official, who will be informed of the outcome. All nominations are welcome, and each will be considered on its individual merit.
Awards will be presented annually at the Essex County Bowling Association County Luncheon
Nominee details
Full name
Address
Postcode
Home/Cell phone number
Club
Nominated by
Full name
Address
Postcode
Home/Cell phone number
Club / Position within club
Nominator should give as much information as possible regarding the nominee under each suggested heading. Other supporting evidence justifying eligibility for the award should be included as additional information
· Length of service/membership of Club/County and recognition awards
· Appointments/Offices held in Club/County and length of tenure
· Special services rendered to Club/County e.g. fundraising, recruitment, development, 
facilities, team management etc
· Other services e.g. coaching, umpiring, green keeping, catering
· Additional information
Please return nomination form and supporting information to the Chairman (Tony Ellis)
email address: ae006g0987@blueyonder.co.uk
or hardcopy to 4 Torrington Close, Chelmsford, Essex. CM1 6HX.
The closing date for applications is 31st August annually.
